
Our Ref:  036/15 

27th February 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 National Cup Semi-Final 

I would like to advise you that the Year 10 National Cup semi-final has now been drawn away from 

home at Malet Lambert School in Hull on Tuesday 10th March.   

We plan to travel on Monday 9th March by minibus, leaving school at 4.00pm.  We will be staying 

overnight at the Premier Inn, Hull City Town Centre, Tower Street, HU9 1TQ.   

Students will share a bedroom in groups of 3 (18 students have been invited to travel).  There is no 

cost to students for the travel or overnight stay and breakfast is included on Tuesday morning.  On 

Monday evening we will eat out which students will have to finance themselves. 

The semi-final will kick off at 11.30am on Tuesday 10th March and return to school by minibus after 

the match. 

Please complete the reply slip below as soon as possible if you wish your son to take part.  There are 

only 14 spaces available on the minibus, if you plan to attend the match and you would like your son 

to travel with you then please contact me as soon as possible at school. 

If you have any queries please let me know. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr R Kingston 

PE Teacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP – YEAR 10 NATIONAL CUP SEMI-FINAL - TUESDAY 10TH MARCH 

 

Name: _____________________________________________  Form: _________________ 

I do/do not give permission for my son to attend the Year 10 National Cup Semi-Final on Tuesday 

10th March (travelling by minibus to Hull on Monday 9th March for overnight stay). 

 

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer)  Date:__________________ 

 

 


